
Dear Hiring Manager,  
Please accept and review this letter of recommendation for Christopher Latham. I have known 
Chris for approximately 5 years and can attest to his both his professionalism, work ethic, and 
personal character. I had the opportunity to work with Chris when I employed him to assist us 
in a large-scale growth endeavor. Chris was responsible for reviewing our existing talent 
acquisition process, including our marketing approach, interview models, and onboarding 
processes. He then recommended and helped implement streamlined processes for us. He 
sourced new candidates, screened new applicants, and scheduled all final interviews with our 
leadership team, and did so with a high level of performance, allowing us to onboard over 50 
employees in approximately 90 days.  
If you are seeking a professional to assist your company in hiring strategy, I highly recommend 
you consider Chris for the role.  
 
Regards,  
Jake Green 
CEO/Owner 
JG3 Logistics 
jake@jg3logistics.com 
619-259-0040 
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